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PAPERLESS
STATEMENTS

Would you like to  receive
paperless statements?  

The Port District will begin
distributing monthly billing

statements by email
beginning in October. 

To sign up to receive your
monthly billing statement

by email, please click here.

RECREATIONAL
SALMON SEASON

Recreational salmon season is
now closed.  There will be no
salmon fishing allowed from
the jetties.

For more information on fishing
regulations, please visit the
California Department of Fish

NEWSLETTER 
September 2015

Please feel free to pass the newsletter along to family and friends. Let them
know that they can receive this newsletter by sending their email address to
scpd@santacruzharbor.org or by contacting the harbor office at (831) 475-
6161.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

PARKING MANAGEMENT PLAN - STAKEHOLDER MEETING 
The Port District and its parking consultant, Watry Design, Inc., hosted
a stakeholder meeting on August 11, 2015, to discuss parking
demands and ideas for improving parking availability throughout the
harbor. The ideas and feedback received at this meeting were
valuable and have been reviewed and incorporated into the overall
parking analysis.

A second stakeholder meeting is planned to review the parking
consultant's findings and to solicit any additional feedback from
harbor users. All slip renters, tenants, yacht club members, and other
harbor users are encouraged to attend and participate in the
discussion.

MEETING INFORMATION
Monday, October 12, 2015, 6:30 PM

Simpkins Swim Center - Community Room
979 17th Avenue, Santa Cruz, CA

2nd ANNUAL CLASSIC CAR SHOW  
Come enjoy an afternoon of music, festivities, food, and of course,
classic cars! Vintage cars, trucks, and motorcycles will be on display
from 9 AM - 3 PM on Sunday, October 11, 2015, on the harbor's west
side (near Mariner Park Lawn). This free event is open to the public,
so come check it out! The water taxi, serving remote parking areas,
will be in operation during the event.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuMnvguvKyD4DzgLomfzEZJcc2sgUhhY-up6Zwm6Rq93pew2_ZPrCxjvu6CLMeXyz0IS3djo-nwb6QZKgOwjyPUQ1pq2TsgSV5VpUZI6JU3Hp4GBdxfdRbWquRdFvU806g5EpD6gJxrJBBpywcS7CMQlFrj75GWs4JOGYXy7aHkfq_X-BkzTFjA6TQzQcDAh3EyHtiTq-mh1TmjAZr1Ujd8DdMq8UUqoAl_iXIZRza5iaJkCKHy5piMJd4aAlyWOqaw==&c=&ch=


and Wildlife's website.

PORT COMMISSION
MEETING SCHEDULE

Port Commission 
MEETING SCHEDULE

SEPTEMBER
Regular Public Session 

Tuesday, September 22, 2015,
7PM

OCTOBER
Regular Public Session 

Tuesday, October 27, 2015, 7
PM

CURRENT FUEL
PRICING

Gasoline: $3.39
Diesel: $2.85

Commercial: $2.74

Hours of Operation
Monday - Friday: 8 - 4

Saturday - Sunday: 7 - 4

Photo: N. Rothwell

NEW DEPUTY HARBORMASTER 
Kevin King, the Port District's newest Deputy Harbormaster was sworn
in before the Port Commission on August 25, 2015.  

As a Santa Cruz native, Kevin joins the ranks of Deputy Harbormaster
with a knowledge of boating and law enforcement skills, stemming
from a career in the United States Coast Guard. 

We are glad to have Kevin as part of the team. Please help us in
welcoming him to the harbor! 

 

IMPLEMENTATION OF ELECTRONIC KEY SYSTEM FOR
SHOWER FACILITIES

Implementation of the Port District's electronic key system for
shower facilities has begun. Distribution of keys for slip
licensees will occur beginning on September 23, 2015. One
shower key will be issued per slip licensee for a non-refundable
fee of $25. Dry storage renters, partners, and co-licensees are
not eligible to purchase shower keys.
 
Commencing September 23, 2015, metal shower keys will no
longer provide access to the shower facilities.
 
Eligible customers will receive a deposit refund for the return of
current metal shower keys. Deposit refunds will be issued in
accordance with Port District policy. Deposits held on file may
not be applied or used to offset the cost of purchasing a new
electronic key. Additionally, users wishing to obtain a new
shower key will be required to sign a user agreement prior to
issuance.
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